
Apply at DPScareers.org

What you need to know: 
 ■        Bring an updated resume 	
 ■        Business casual attire is recommended
  ■        Be prepared for on-the-spot interviews for available paraprofessional positions 
   

Paraprofessional Job Fair
Wednesday, May 17 from 4:30-6:30 p.m.

Bruce Randolph School
3955 Steele St.

Don’t miss this opportunity to meet with Denver Public Schools’ recruitment 
team and learn about how you can make a difference in the lives of students as 
a paraprofessional! Save yourself some time at the event and RSVP here.  All 
candidates should apply online at DPScareers.org using job ID 20366.

JOIN DENVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ee1rak6u30fa10d2&oseq=&c=&ch=
http://dpscareers.org

